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NOTICE 

All students are hereby informed that, as per the library policy, each borrowed book must be 

returned within 15 days from the date of issue. Failure to return the book on time may result 

in a late fine or other disciplinary action. 

Students are advised to follow the library guidelines to ensure fair access to resources for all. 

For further details, please contact the librarian. 
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